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Dear West Orange Warriors Parents and Community Members, 

We are full swing into the holiday season!  Visions of sugar plums dance in our heads; hot chocolate warms 
our tummies; cold, glistening snow covers the mountains; and festive decorations fill every nook and cranny in your 
homes, stores, and work.  These are a few items that come to mind when someone says "Happy Holidays!"  We are 
very fortunate to have the next few weeks to spend time with family and friends to celebrate the season!  May your 
days be filled with love and laughter! 
 

While your son or daughter is home, please remember to continue to expect them to read on a daily basis.  
Additionally, use this time to have them explore an area of interest.  For example, students who are interested in 
continuing to work on learning how to write code for computer programming will want to login into their account on 
code.org.  This is a great opportunity for them to continue to learn and have fun at the same time! 
 
Safety Reminders 
When you are bringing your son or daughter to school or picking them up, for the safety of your child, please 
remember a few important expectations: 

1. The speed limit in both parking lots is 5 mph. 
2. The outside lane, in both parking lots, is a passing lane.  Students are not to be dropped off or picked up in this 

lane. 
3. Students are not to be dropped off in the street. 

Thank you for your help in getting your son or daughter safely to and from school! 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Warm wishes, 
Jennifer Bourgeois, Ph.D. 
Principal 
West Orange Elementary School 
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